

School District of Sevastopol

4550 Highway 57 • Sturgeon Bay, WI 54235 • 920-743-6282 • Fax: 920-743-4009 www.sevastopol.k12.wi.us

March 22, 2024

Dear Citizens of the School District of Sevastopol,

Our school district is exploring options for additional gymnasium space. If you would be interested in serving on our committee, or want to hear more information, we welcome you to attend our first committee meeting. It will be held on Wednesday, April 10, 2024. We will meet in the Carl Scholz Pioneer Room. Please enter the school through the main doors (Door #1) which is accessible off of Ripp Rd. The meeting will begin at 6:00 pm.

We will be working with Bray Architects. This is the same architecture firm who designed our new addition. Bray estimates the committee will need five to seven meetings to accomplish our goal.

Our goal is to develop a couple of options for the community. The community will then have the opportunity to provide feedback through a survey. The committee will make a final recommendation to the board of education based on the survey results. This is very similar to the process we used in 2017-18.

If you have any questions, please contact me at either (920) 743-6080 or kluedtke@sevastopol.k12.wi.us. Thank you for your continued support of our school district.

Sincerely,

Kyle Luedtke Superintendent